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PRESS RELEASE 

The case relating to the death of a 17 year old student of a school at 

Chinna Salem in Kallakurichi District, Tamil Nadu was transferred to CBCID 

and it is being investigated. The  CB CID Villupuram has undertaken the 

investigation and is investigating into all aspects of this incident.  Fair and 

comprehensive investigation is being conducted and the Honourable High 

Court of Madras is monitoring the investigation closely. It is observed that 

many print and visual media including social media are publishing and 

telecasting reports regularly with their own interpretations of the incident and 

are indulging in parallel media investigation.  This affects the fair investigation 

undertaken by investigating agency. Under these circumstances all are 

requested not to publish videos and posts in print and visual media including 

social media as that would hamper the progress in investigation. All are 

requested to cooperate in this regard in the interest of justice and free and fair 

investigation. If any individual or entity is involved in such parallel 

investigation, legal action will be taken against them. Further, legal action will 

also be initiated to block their social media accounts and their Youtube 

channels. If anyone has got any specific information related to this case, it can 

be shared directly with the Senior Officer of the CB CID having mobile phone 

number 9003848126.  
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